## CONSEJERO DE PRESIDENCIA, JUSTICIA E INTERIOR

Stefano Domenicali President & Chief Executive Officer Formula One World Championship Limited N° 2 St James's Market London SW1Y 4AH

June 20, 2022

Dear Mr. Domenicali:

It is my pleasure to write you on behalf of the Government of the Community of Madrid to express our interest in the development of a Formula 1 Grand Prix in Madrid.

As you may know, the region of Madrid is experiencing an outstanding economic and social development in the Spanish and European contexts. We are welcoming an increasing number of visitors from all over the world and the sporting competitions are becoming more and more prestigious and appreciated in the Community of Madrid.

We have an extensive and efficient transport network, a pleasant climate, first class cultural, gastronomic and natural tourist attractions, a wide and excellent hotel infrastructure, and a diverse commercial offer with a unique freedom of opening hours. Even more important, the *madrileños* are enormously open and welcoming to visitors.

I believe that holding in Madrid a motor racing event, which is one of the most exciting sporting phenomena of our time, would be a success for all the professionals, institutions and companies involved in the development of Formula 1. Of course, it would also be a satisfaction for the whole region and its citizens. That is why the Government of the Community of Madrid has the greatest interest in making it possible.

In short, I would like to confirm our commitment to you and to this project, as well as our willingness to sign the appropriate agreements to promote the race and offer a great sporting and entertainment spectacle.

We are ready to work with you and your team to bring Formula 1 to Madrid.

Yours sincerely.

Enrique Lóbez Lépez